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Hon Colin De Grussa; Hon Darren West

CITY OF GREATER GERALDTON — DUST EMISSIONS
193. Hon COLIN de GRUSSA to the parliamentary secretary representing the Minister for Environment:

I refer to the processing, storage and transport of bulk mineral product within the precincts of the City of
Greater Geraldton.

1 Has the Department of Water and Environmental Regulation undertaken any testing to monitor dust
emissions as a result of these activities?

2) If no, why not?
3) If yes, can the minister please provide the details and results of the testing that has been undertaken?
Hon DARREN WEST replied:

I thank the honourable member for some notice of the question. The following answer has been provided to me by
the Minister for Environment, which was correct as of 14 March 2024.

@) It was undertaken on 24 October 2019.
2) Not applicable.
3) Not applicable.
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